
Hello Room 3 Families! 

As our weather becomes nicer (hopefully, lol), it is still chilly! Please remember 
to bring appropriate clothing for outside play. :) 

This month we will begin our studies of South America, If you have anything 
from South America that you would like to share, please bring it in. 

We will also start talking about gardens and how to take care of plants as the 
weather and season changes. We will begin seedlings in our classroom that the 

children will be able to bring home! 

We will continue to discuss calm down strategies and will be practicing various 
calm down techniques (Drain, Star, Pretzel, Balloon). Ask your child to 

demonstrate one of the methods for you! 

Miss Tiffani    Miss Maxine  
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I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   

 

Artist/Composer of the Month: 

• Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart 

Cultural: 

• South America (flags and animals) 

Science 

• Parts of a Frog 

• Amphibians  

 - children will learn about different types of amphibians, their habitats, 

 what defines them and what they eat. 

 

Fostering Independence: 

“Never help a child with a task at 

which he feels he can succeed.”  

-Maria Montessori- 

Important Dates and Reminders 

• March 17 - Wear GREEN          

(St. Patrick's Day) 

• March 22 - 26 - Spring Break 

(school closed, camp availa-

ble) 


